TOWN OF SHEFFIELD
COUNCIL ON AGING
Final
March 9, 2021
SHEFFIELD SENIOR CENTER
10:15am

Board Members Present: Eileen Clarke, Chairperson
Nadine Hawver
Gillian Hettinger
Michelle Harwood
Dick Goodwin
John Gilligan
Dave Smith

Absent: Dorris Van Deusen

Sherry Greybeal

Others Present: Kathie Loring, Executive Director
Elaine Ireland, Assistant to Director

Chairperson Clarke called the meeting to order at 10:15 am.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Motion to approve the Minutes of September 29 and November 10,2020 by
Nadine and seconded by Michelle. Approved unanimously.

DIRECTOR ITEMS:

Kathie reported we are still offering seniors Transportation with the van, Meals-On-Wheels, Take-N-Go
meals, assistance with organizing the dinners on Fridays with the Christ Trinity Church, as well as
distribution of the USDA food. We are waiting for the go ahead for delivery of the 5" delivery. Brown
Bag deliveries are still being offered as well.

Kathie reported our successful efforts to assist over 200 seniors in registering for their vaccinations for
the Covid-19 virus over the past couple of weeks. This is a continuing effort we will assist with as
necessary when there are available vaccinations.

CHAIRMAN ITEMS: Eileen discussed the hopes for reopening of the senior center ASAP. Michelle
mentioned the new CDC guidelines

Michelle mentioned some new guidelines the CDC announced regarding Covid-19 and her hopes of a
speedy reopening at the Senior Center. There were comments on this from Nadine and Eileen. Kathie
said we would be waiting to hear from the Board of Health and the Governor as updates continue to

transpire.




FRIENDS ITEMS: Michelle had mentioned the Friends have not been meeting because of Covid-19. She
also mentioned some of the Seniors that have sadly passed away over the past year that we will surely
miss.

Eileen moved to adjourn the meeting at 10:45 am, seconded by Nadine. The motion carried
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted by,

Elaine Ireland
Assistant to the Director
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